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STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

l04TH LEGISLATURE 
FIRST SPECIAL SESSION 

SENATE AMENDMENT "A" to S. P. 662, L.D. 1844, Bill, "AN ACT Giving 
Special Interim Legislative Investigating Committees Access to 
Certain Records." 

Amend said Bill by striking out everything after the amending 
clause of section 1 and inserting in place thereof the following: 

'Nothing in this section shall be construed to prohibit the 
disclosure of information from records or files of the authority or 
the production of records or files of the authority to a special--­
interim legislative investigating committee, or its agent, sitting 
in executive session, upon written demand from the chairman of the 
committee or any member of the committee designated by him and 
specifying the particular informatJon required. Such public reports 
as may be issued by the committee on the basis of its investigation 
shall contain only information of a generalized nature in such a­
way as not to identify information as having been furnished by a 
particular tenant company or by particular persons in applications 
or reports submitted to the authority.' 

Further amend said Bill by striking out everything after the 
amending clause in section 2 and inserting in place thereof the 
following: 

'4. Information to legislative committees. The disclosure of 
information from records or files of the Tax Assessor or the pro­
duction of records or files of the Tax Assessor to a special interim 
legislative investigating committee, or its agent, sitting in 
executive session, upon written demand from the chairman of the 
committee or any member of the committee designated by him, and 
specifying the particular information required. Such public reports 
as may be issued by the committee on the basis of its investigation 
shall contain only information of a generalized nature in such a 
way as not to identify information as having been furnished by a 
particular person or business entity.' 

Further amend said Bill by striking out everything after the 
amending clause of section 3 and inserting in place thereof the 
following: 

'Nothing in this section shall be construGd to prJhibit the dis­
closure]f information from rec:)rds ')r files of the assessor or the 
production of records or files :)f the assessor to a special interim 
legislative investigating committee, or its agent, sitting in 
executive seSSion. upon written demand from the chairman of the 
cOIT~ittee or any member of the committee designated by him. and 
specifying the particular information required. Such public reports 
as may be issued by the committee on the basis of its investigation 
shall contain only information of a generalized nature in such a 
way as not to identify information as having been furnished by a 
particular person or_J2usiness entity.' 
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